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Introductory computer
class delayed

For immediate release
May 23, 1997

The final late spring "Introduction to Computers” class slated by the University of
Southern Indiana Extended Services has been delayed a week, and now will meet at 8:30 a.m.
Saturday, June 14, in the Orr Center. Openings are still available for the three-hour class. The
registration fee is $29. Call USI Extended Services 812/464-1989 for information or to
register.
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